
 
SUPPORT THE EITC IN 2015! 

 

Organizational Sign-On  

Despite recent economic trends, not all Colorado families are feeling the recovery from the Great 
Recession. Many hardworking Colorado families are still struggling to make ends meet. That’s why the 
Colorado Earned Income Tax Credit (EITC) is more important than ever. The EITC puts cash in the 
pockets of Colorado working families. It’s an investment in Colorado that encourages and rewards work 
while helping to offset the impact of stagnant wages.  

We need to ensure that hardworking Colorado families receive the EITC in 2015! House Bill 15-1195 
guarantees a permanent Earned Income Tax Credit this year. Support the EITC in 2015! 

 

 Yes!  We support EITC in 2015, please list our name on sign on materials! 

Name: ___________________________________________ 

Organization: _____________________________________ 

Date: ____________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________ 

Yes, we can commit to helping in outreach efforts:  

Reach out to our membership  

Participate in Action Alerts  

Participate with story collection 

 

Return this sheet to Caitlin Schneider at the Colorado Fiscal Institute at 

schneider@coloradofiscal.org 

 

Questions? Contact Ali Mickelson, mickelson@coloradofiscal.org , 720-379-3019 x 222 
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